Dear Mr Mills.
Thank you for your message. The position is that the full survey has been completed, and a schedule of all the necessary works has been drawn up. We are currently exploring all the options for raising the necessary finance for the project that is anticipated to cost approximately £100,000 in total. This will include an application to the National Lottery Heritage Fund in June next year. Part of the cost will be met by Eton College who have a responsibility for the maintenance of the Chancel, although this is a relatively small proportion of the overall cost. At the time of writing, we anticipate commencing the works in late 2013 / early 2014. 
Please let me know if you require any further information at this juncture. Your help is much appreciated.
Yours sincerely,
MARTIN RANWELL
St Georges Church, Modbury
----- Original Message ----- 

From:JOHN MILLS 

To: ranwell@modbury2.eclipse.co.uk
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 3:55 PM

Subject: St. Georges Church, Modbury - Grant Extension Request

Dear Mr. Ranwell,

I have recently taken over from John Malleson as Secretary of the Devon Historic Churches Trust, and John has passed your email of 31st August to me for attention.

I am almost certain that the Trustees will have no difficulty in approving an extension of time, but it would be helpful to me if you could give a liittle more information regarding the start date for the works.

The Trustees meet in November, and I would hope to send you written confirmation of the extension after the meeting.

Thank you,

With all best wisdhes,

John Mills 

Reply to: 

Reply to: [image: image1.wmf]

Martin Ranwell


[image: image2.wmf]

Reply to Martin Ranwell




Send
_1414172790.unknown

_1414172789.unknown

